TOWN OF GLENDALE

Annual Meeting Tuesday, April 20, 2021

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Raye Walz at 6:30PM. Attending were: Raye Walz, Steve Murray, Gus Hyer, Steve Zirk, Don Yahnke, Carol Fronk, Cheryl Scheeter,

Minutes of the 2020 Annual Meeting were reviewed. Motion by Don Yahnke, second by Gus to accept the minutes as presented. M.C.

2020 Revenues and Expenditures were reviewed.

Raye stated the USDA Grant monies went toward the F550 Truck loan payment.

Raye mentioned the tree/brush cutting project that was done on Nuthatch Road.

Raye reviewed the 2020 Road Projects and future 2021 Road plans. Several Township Roads are in need of repair...

Bids will be publicly opened, read and awarded at 7:00 pm on Monday May 10th 2021 at the Town of Glendale Town Hall, 27337 Mocha Road, Kendall, WI 54638

Discussion on Elroy Ambulance needing to add another full time employee or two.

Raye presented Steve Zirk with a commemorative plaque for 22 years of service to the town of Glendale.

Raye asked the public to approve short-term borrowing. Steve Zirk made a motion to authorize the board to borrow money and make purchases as seen necessary. Second by Steve Murray, M.C.

Discussion on the failing condition of the current election machine. There is currently a back log on getting the new machines.

The 2022 Annual Meeting is set for Tuesday, April 19, 2022 at 6:30PM. Motion by Don, second by Gus to approve the date. M.C.

Motion by Don, second by Gus to adjourn the meeting. M.C..

Meeting adjourned at 7:20PM.

Respectfully submitted by: Jamie Hyer, Clerk